Stateside |_L.C_
1810 State Street
La Crosse WI 54601

To the Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council:

My name is Dan Schmitz. | recently purchased the building located at 1810 State Street
in La Crosse. | hope to re-open this former restaurant location as a new restaurant
called Stateside. | would like to formally request introduction to the council this month
for permission to apply for a combination “class B Beer & Liquor License.

Stateside is planned to be a small restaurant serving healthy contemporary style food. It
will be a full service restaurant and include a full bar along with an outdoor dining area
overlooking the University of Wisconsin-La Crosse. When opened, the business will
create a minimum of 5 full time equivilant jobs as well as additional indirect jobs. The
restaurant is located at 1810 State Street, La Crosse WI.

The unique location on State Street has previously held four distinct restaurants: the
State Street Deli, Edwardos’s, Gringos, and Kate's on State. Two of these restaurants
relocated to larger a facility, which speaks to the locations good potential value as a
restaurant.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely

Tl O D

Daniel J. Schmitz
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